
Information Item 
 

Date: September 13, 2022 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager 

Chris Murphy, Planning and Development Services Director 

Subject: 

Presentation of the Community Appearance Commission Annual Report 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Livable Neighborhoods  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

The Community Appearance Commission (CAC) completed its Annual Report for 2021. At your 

September 13, 2022, meeting, Anton Moussaev, Chair of the CAC, will be in attendance to 

present the Commission’s 2021 Annual Report. 

 

A copy of the report is attached. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


